
Dear Parents and Carers, 

I’m delighted to inform you that, this year, we will be taking the children in Lower Juniors on 

a trip to Cresswell Crags where we will revisit many objectives from our Science and History 

topics.  

The trip will take place on Monday 29th April 2024. The total price for the trip is £16 and this 

will cover the cost of the transport, entry ticket to the centre, and 3 workshops: ‘Life In The 

Ice Age’ Cave Tour, Rocky Relics and Survival Skills. 

We will leave school at 9am and we will return at 16:30 (traffic permitting.) Children will 

need to have a packed lunch with them, this can either be brought in from home, or 

provided by school if your child is eligible for free school meals. Please also make sure that 

your child brings a water bottle and rain coat with them.  

There will be an opportunity to visit the gift shop if the children wish to purchase a souvenir 

of the day. However, the children will be responsible for this money and it should be no 

more than £3. 

Please can you complete the consent form below and let us know whether your child will 

require a school lunch if they are Free School Meals or will bring their own. All money is 

payable via Parent Mail.  

Kind regards,  

Mrs Archer, Mrs Webb, Mrs Read and Mr Holmes. 

 

 

 

I give permission for my child………………………………………………………………. To attend the school 

trip to Cress Well Crags. 

 

Signed……………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

My child is in receipt of free school meals and will require school to provide them with a packed 
lunch. Yes/No 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 


